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FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY

NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH

DOUBLE-QUICK

LIQUID INSECTICIDE SPRAY

CONTAINS PYRETHRINS, PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE, N-OCTYL
BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE.

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRINS..............................0.30%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE........................75%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE....0.75%

REGISTRATION NUMBER 8571 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH DIV OF/DE NCH CANADA INC.
 245 ORENDA ROAD BRAMPTON,

ONTARIO L6T 1E7

A highly concentrated insecticide scientifically formulated for control of
exposed states of cockroaches, weevils infesting stored food products,
silverfish, flies, mosquitoes, and certain types of moths and their larva
that attack grain and grain products.

NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH DOUBLE-QUICK is a highly concentrated contact
insecticide, formulated with pyrethrins and a synergist in a highly refined
mineral oil base.  NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH DOUBLE-QUICK, when used as directed is
recommended for use in bakeries, groceries, grain mills, elevators, bottling
plants, restaurants, and other industries that require a relatively
non-staining, low order of toxicity insecticide.

NOTICE



For use in food processing plants, use only when plant is not in operation. 
Remove or cover all food, packaging materials and utensils before
application.  After application wash all surfaces that may contact food and
rinse thoroughly with potable water before re-use for food processing.

KEEP FROM FREEZING:

If this product is stored in cold or freezing weather it may separate or
thicken.  This will not harm the performance.  Before using, warm to room
temperature and stir thoroughly.

WEEVILS & MOTHS INFESTING STORED FOOD PRODUCTS:

Clean areas to be sprayed, especially cracks, crevices and around machinery. 
To spray food storage ares, remove food products from shelves and racks. 
Spray these areas thoroughly with NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH DOUBLE-QUICK and
replace food products.  For packaged food, spray in such a manner that a
light mist will fall upon the packages.  For food products in sacks, spray
thoroughly between and around the sacks paying particular attention to all
cracks, cervices, walls, and any other places that might offer shelter to the
weevils.  Contact as many weevils as possible.  After all the local areas of
storage have been sprayed, close all windows and doors.  Thoroughly fog the
entire storage areas being extremely careful that all open food products are
covered.  After 10 to 20 minutes, sweep up and destroy the fallen insects. 
Repeat sprayings at least once a week or when reinfestation becomes evident.

TREAT UNLOADING, HANDLING AND PROCESSING AREAS:

Spray the conveying, processing and handling equipment such as the inside of
reel conveyors, sifter, hoppers, and proffers as well as around the base of
heavy machinery and equipment.  After 10 to 20 minutes remove dead insects
and run equipment to aerate before beginning operations.

FOR COCKROACHES, SILVERFISH AND CERTAIN OTHER CRAWLING INSECTS:

Direct spray in such a manner as to penetrate all cracks, crevices, and other
hiding places.  Thoroughly fog around shelves, under sinks, refrigeration
equipment, dishwashing machines, and bottle washers.  Treat all returned
bottle cartons and cases.  Contact as many insects as possible.  For badly
infested areas, spray daily.  During the summer months, spraying twice a week
is advisable.

FOR FLIES AND MOSQUITOES:

Close all doors and windows before spraying.  Direct spray towards the
ceiling and continue spraying until the area is thoroughly fogged.  After 10
to 20 minutes, sweep up and destroy all fallen insects.  Repeat spraying as
often as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS IN USE:

Avoid breathing of spray mist and ventilate sprayed areas after application. 
Avoid contamination of food, utensils and food preparation areas. 
Combustible mixture.  Do not apply near open flame.



FIRST AID:

In case of contact with skin, wash thoroughly with soap and water.  In case
of eye contact, rinse with plenty of water for 15 minutes, get medical
attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Should illness occur, get prompt medical attention.  This product contains
petroleum distillate as a solvent.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the directions on
this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a
control product under unsafe conditions.

NOT INTENDED FOR HOUSEHOLD USE OR RESALE

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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